
 

07/10/2017 
 
TUV SUD BABT TCB/FCB 
Octagon House, 
Segensworth Road, 
Fareham, 
Hampshire, 
PO15 5RL 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We, GTO Access Systems, LLC., hereby authorize Steve Hoke, TUV SUD America, 5610 West 
Sligh Ave, Suite 100 Tampa, FL to act as our agent in all matters relating to applications for 
equipment authorization, including the signing of all documents relating to these matters. 
 
This authorization expires on December 31st, 2017. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Rafael Martinez 
Regulatory & QA Engineer 
rmartinez@gtoaccess.com 
850-391-3255 
GTO Access Systems, LLC. 
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